
TBRA Meeting
Tinkers Bridge Meeting Place
25th April 2019

Attendees:

Cliff Green (in Chair), Lesley, Terry, Derek, David, Bill, Sheila, Deanna, and TH Douglas 

Apologies were received from:
John Orr Kathy Higgins, Rosemary Englander

1. The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved

Matters arising: 

 DBS – a correction was made regarding this item

 Welcome Pack: First lot have arrived. - Rosemary is checking them. 
Council have paid for binders and donated money towards printing

2. Chair’s Report: None

3. Treasurer’s Report: 

Bank account has around £2,500 in it. No major expenses are planned

4. Environmental Report: (Terry)

Terry asked where the money had come from for the wood. Tesco has helped with
cost of the wood. Sacks and bags have been dumped, and a double mattress has 
been dumped on the big roundabout

Ron has sacks of earth for Terry

£40 for the raised beds, and Tom has helped to make up the boxes

5. MK regeneration and RoRE. 

There was a Big Conversation planning meeting on 5 April that looked at the 
indexes of Multiple Deprivation. Each RA was asked to list the top 3 priorities on 
their estate. Then a few case studies about regeneration in other places. It was  
clearly stated that there is a need to build trust between MKC and residents before 
anything else. A positive meeting overall.

There is RoRE meeting on 3 May. Another follow-up Big Conversation meeting 
is scheduled for 24 May and should include Ward and Parish councillors.

Terry said that one thing that came out of the meeting on 24 April was that the 
council members would like to come to the meetings.

6. First Steps Working Group.

Most points have already been covered in other items 
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The meeting confirmed it would like the current First Steps officers to continue in 
their roles.

7. Funding and events. I

The destination of the seaside trip was deferred to the following meeting to allow 
for “The Bridge” to be published, listing the four top destinations from the 
Facebook straw poll: Brighton, Skegness, Hunstanton, and Southend. The meeting
asked Sheila to obtain quotes for Brighton and Hunstanton.

Kathy has proposed that we form a regeneration on sub-committee for Tinkers 
Bridge.

DBS checks need Passport, Driving License, National insurance number 
documents for proof of identity. The first group of 2 or 3 people need to be done 
ASAP at the Play Association

8. Big Conversation update: Already covered.

9. Health Check

Lesley gave a brief account of the meeting on the 24th

10. AOB

Engagement team is working on a report across Milton Keynes, and wants 2 or 3 
people to help create the report.

20MPH speed limit. Sheila chased again – Council is not ready to proceed yet.

Cliff spoke about a car leaving 8 Marshworth in a dangerous way. A couple of 
similar situations have also happened in Hatton

There was no other business, and the meeting closed at 8:20pm

Next meeting 30th May at 7:30pm
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